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Media Release 

LeRoy Hired as Assistant Vice President 

 

 
Ann Arbor, Michigan, June 29, 2015 – Bank of Ann Arbor is pleased to announce the hiring of 

Evan LeRoy, Assistant Vice President and 401(k) Relationship Manager. 

 

Evan joins Bank of Ann Arbor with nearly a decade of experience in investment management 

services including financial advising for trust clients, growing financial assets and implementing 

investment solutions for his clients. He has managed portfolio performance for previous firms, 

resulting in great success for the clients. His ability to relate to his clients and explain the 

processes in a clear manner has allowed Evan to grow his clients assets, even in the worst of 

times. 

 

“Evan is a hard worker who is always pushing himself to learn more about the business so that 

he can give his clients the best experience possible. He has had great success in his previous 

roles and we feel that he will be a great fit with Bank of Ann Arbor. He puts his clients’ needs 

first and strives to help them every possible way he can”, said Tim Marshall, President and CEO. 

 

LeRoy earned his Bachelor of Arts and Masters in Business Administration from the University 

of Michigan and is a Level I CFA® candidate. He is a current member of the Kiwanis Club of 

Ann Arbor and previously served on the Kiwanis Club of Livonia Board of Directors. 

 

About Bank of Ann Arbor 

Bank of Ann Arbor is a locally owned and operated bank with total assets and assets under management of over $2 billion, 

serving people and businesses in the Ann Arbor area with offices at the corner of Fifth Avenue and Washington Street in 

downtown Ann Arbor, in the Traver Village Shopping Center, at the corner of Stadium and Liberty streets, on West Ellsworth 

Road in Pittsfield Township, on West Michigan Avenue in downtown Ypsilanti, and in Plymouth on Ann Arbor Road. Its newest 

office opened in January 2013 on East Michigan Avenue in downtown Saline.  The web site is www.boaa.com. Visit us on 

Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn. 
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